Earth Day - April 22nd, 2007
at St. Joseph school

The students at St. Joseph School are concerned
about our earth and want to take the necessary
steps to “Save the Earth”. Each student prepared a
special paper bag on Friday that will be distributed
on Sunday at Loeb’s located in the Porcupine Mall
to help raise awareness that everyone has a role to
play when considering the future of our
environment.
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